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School Christmas Lunch 

 
 
 

This will be taking place on Tuesday 8th 
December for the children.  If your child 
normally has a packed lunch and you would 
like them to have a school Christmas lunch 
please let the admin team know as soon as 

possible. Thank you.  

KS1 Nativity Play 
Children in Year 1 and 2 will be taking part in a 
school Nativity Play.  This will be filmed and 
be available to view on the school website in 

the final week of term. More details to follow.  
KS2 Carol Concert 

The children in KS2 will be taking part in a 
socially distanced carol concert.  This will be 

filmed and also be available to view on the 
school website in the final week of term.  

More details to follow.  

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Christmas Postbox 
 
 
 
 
 

This will be open from Wednesday 2nd 
December.  The postbox will be open from 
Wednesday to Friday each week.  The box 
will be quarantined after school on Fridays 
and cards then given out on the following 

Tuesdays to children.    

School lunches 
We would like to thank you 
all for your patience with 
the disruption to school 

lunches. The kitchen has now 
reopened and normal lunches 

have resumed.  

 

Christmas Jumper Day 
 
 
 

This will be taking place on 
Friday 11th December and will  
replace our normal sponsored 
Advent Appeal event.  We are 

asking children to come to school 
on this day wearing a festive 
jumper/cardigan/top and for 
parents/carers to contribute 

towards our two Advent Appeal 
charities, Crisis At Christmas 

and Dogs on the Streets if they 
are able to.  

 
 
 
The last day of term will be on Friday 18th December.  School will finish 
at the normal times but there will be no after school care on this day. 
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